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January 29, 1980
.

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Atta: Boyce H. Grier, Regional Director

Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Reference: Beaver Valley Power Station, Unit No. 1
Docket No. 50-334, License No. DPR-66
I.E. Inspection No. 79-18 Enforcement Item 79-18-05

Dear Mr. Grier:

In our response to the above referenced inspection dated December 19, 1979,
we stated that the date for which full compliance would be achieved for

- Item 79-18-05 would be January 31, 1980. This letter is to request an extension
of the full compliance date until April 1, 1980.

We have determined that the scope of work to update the station files
to incorporate revisions required due to design changes, is mu;h greater than
our original review indicated. This work is progressing on a timely basis
with approminately 25% of the work completed.

If you have any questions, please contact my office.

*/ery truly yours,

C. H. Dunn
Vice President, Operations
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